
From: Kim Warren  
Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 11:01 AM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  
Subject: Fwd: Online Voting in upcoming Elections 

I am writing in support of Councillor Chan's motion to reconsider giving the residents of 
Richmond Hill another option to vote in all of our elections.  

Following up to what Councillor Chan is bringing forward, it is my understanding from 
everything I've researched that there has never been an issue with online voting, at any 
level of government, in Canada or the rest of the world.  

"Potential issues" are just that. Potential. Much like the cautionary note on the side of a 
prescription bottle you get from the pharmacy.  

There are potential issues whether you vote online, in person or by mail. And we must 
not let this interfere with democracy.  

Regards.  

Kim Warren  

37 Hunt Ave, Unit 17 

Richmond Hill, ON 

L4C 0J7 
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